
Project Update: July 2016 
 
I would like to give you some news about our project. Attached follows some photos of harpy 
eagle nest climbing and camera installing. We have been able to install cameras in nearly one 
nest per month until now, and I believe we will reach 10 nests until final report deadline 
arrives. Interviews about livestock predation are already concluded and I'm beginning to 
analyse data. Given a shortage of cameras, we aren't being able to monitor scavengers and 
prey in every nest, but in some this data is being collected. 
   
I'm glad to inform you that after approving funding with yours, we were able to approve 
funding from Rainforest Biodiversity Trust and The Explorer's Club. 

 
 


